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Dear Parents, 
 
The EYFS and KS1 Nativity is really taking shape and the children are all so excited to perform for you. 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you to the church on Wednesday or Thursday this week. The 
performances will begin at 1:30 and we will be opening up the church ready for you to take your seat at 1:15. 
  
As we will be entering an enclosed space with people we may not usually mix with, and with Christmas just 
around the corner, we politely request that you wear a face covering in the church unless you are medically 
exempt. We would also really appreciate it if you could carry out a Lateral Flow Test before the event as well. 
We do not need to see evidence of this, but would recommend this measure. 
 
There will be a program available for you as you arrive, for a suggested 50p donation.   
 
At the end of the performance, the children will be led back to school to change out of their costumes. You will 
be able to collect your child from the playground as soon as they are changed. You may also collect any KS2 
siblings at the same time. 
 
Thank you in advance, 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr Gilbert 
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